
From: patty bleizeffer
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Coal Ash Pollution Prevention Act
Date: Monday, October 12, 2020 2:40:57 PM

To The Illinois Pollution Control Board, 

Please make sure, for the health and safety of all of us, that Illinois implements robust rules
for the closure of coal ash ponds.  Please ensure that dangerous coal ash is removed and
relocated to high and dry ground, in lined impoundments.  I, and my family, are long-time
residents of Illinois.  
We all want to live in a safe and healthy environment.  

Thank you, Patty Bleizeffer
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